
 and technology through fun and educational initiatives aimed at girls in primary 
and secondary school.                  

AKORN is pleased to announce that through a special collaboration with  
 

ROBOGALS – Melbourne Chapter 
 

 we are able to offer an opportunity to your school to participate in a 
 

ROBOTICS WORKSHOP and COMPETITION 
 

• Date:    Tuesday 25th February 2014    
• Venue:         University of Melbourne – Parkville Campus 

  School of Engineering – Room EDS3 
• Time:    9:15 am – 2:30 pm 
• Who:    The opportunity for teams of four Year 9 or 10 girls interested in learning 

  about Robotic Engineering while engaging their thinking and reasoning 
  skills in a fun hands-on environment      

• Cost:    $175 per school  (+ GST) – covers program, morning tea, lunch, all materials 
 

 
WHAT IS IT?  
 

Creative     Innovative     Challenging     Fun     Thinking     
 

 
Akorn and the Melbourne Chapter of Robogals are excited about working together in 2014 to offer these 
opportunities for girls. (Additional dates to be advised)   
 
These fun hands-on days will provide information about various disciplines of engineering and some of 
the many opportunities it offers to females.  Each day will start with an information session followed by a 
robotics workshop. The final segment of the day will be a series of challenges with increasing levels of 
difficulty.  Each workshop session will be themed.  
 
Participation is limited to the first nine schools responding.  If you would like to increase the awareness 
and knowledge of engineering, science and technology to your students through this program please 
contact: 
 

Akorn Educational Services 
Georgene Bridgeman 

M - 0412 339 553 or E – georgene.b@Akorn.com.au 
For more information about Akorn and/or Robogals visit the following websites 

www.AKORN.com.au       www.melbourne.robogals.org.au   
 
 

This program is supported by  
Engineers Australia  

 
 
 
 
 

 


